
August 4, 2005

Mr. Casey C. Grant
Secretary, Standards Council
National Fire Protection Association
One Batterymarch Park
Quincy, MA  02169-7471

Dear Mr. Grant:

The purpose of this letter is to request a change in the authorized representatives of the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) that participate on the National Fire Protection
Association’s Fire Protection for Nuclear Facilities Technical Committee.  Mr. Salley, who is the
principal member for the NRC on the committee, has left the Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation.  Therefore, I am requesting the Standards Council to change the status of Mr. Paul
W. Lain, P.E., from alternate to principal member and assign Mr. Daniel M. Frumkin, as the new
alternate member.  Enclosed you will find Mr. Frumkin’s Technical Committee Membership
Application.

In accordance with the Office of Management and Budget Circular A-119, “Federal Participation
in the Development and Use of Voluntary Consensus Standards and in Conformity Assessment
Activities,” February 19, 1998, the participation on a committee of an NRC-authorized
representative does not connote agency agreement with, or endorsement of, decisions reached
by the committee, or of standards approved and published as a result of the committee’s
efforts.  Agency representatives participating on standards developing groups will, to the extent
possible, ascertain the views of the agency on matters of interest and will express views that
are consistent with established agency views.

Thank you for your prompt consideration.  If you require any additional information, please
contact Paul Lain at (301) 415-2346.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Richard J. Barrett
NRC Standards Executive
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

Enclosure:  As stated
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